
Year 3/4 Spring Term 
Why isn’t there a volcano in Hull? 

Welcome to the Spring term in Year 3/4. The children this term 

will be immersed in a mountainous area with an erupting volcano 

and lava river. We began our topic with an exciting Wow Day run 

by the company Lab Rascals.  

 Key dates: 

14.01.19 Swimming starts for Y4JEF 

21.01.19 Bikeability for Year 4 

12.02.19 Parents Evening. 

13.02.19 Parents Evening. 

15.02.19 School closes for half term. 

25.02.19 School re-opens.  

15.03.19 Comic Relief 

03.04.19 Class Photo Day  

03.04.19 Easter Discp  

05.04.19 Break up for Easter 

 Clubs: 

Mindful colouring: Monday Lunchtime 

with Miss Stathers 

Lexia Club: Tuesday lunchtime with Miss 

Jeffrey  

Muddy Boots: Thursday lunchtime with 

Mrs Hebden.  

Times Table Rockstars: Monday 

lunchtime (Y4) 

Thursday/ Friday Lunchtime (Y3) 

General: 

To keep up to date with daily life in Year 3/4 please follow our school’s Twitter 

feed to see our daily tweets. You can also find out more about what your      

children have been doing in school from the Year 3/4 blog on our website.  

In Year 3/4 we are looking for some parent helpers to come in and read with 

the children in our phase. If you would be interested in this, please see Miss  

Stathers.  

Year 3/ 4 PE is on a Monday afternoon. The children will need a PE kit every 

week. In Year 4 Miss Jeffrey’s class will be going swimming so will need a 

swimming kit.  A reminder that PE kit is white t-shirt, black shorts and trainers. 

Your child should also bring a tracksuit top and bottoms (or similar) for outdoor 

activities. 

Please ensure that your child is wearing the correct uniform for school, including        

appropriate indoor shoes.  Please also ensure that your child has appropriate 

outdoor clothing every day, including a coat.  


